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March 8, 2019 
 

 

 

To. Councilwomen Harper , District #4 , Toledo City Council   

 

 

On behalf of the officers and membership of the Interdenominational Ministerial Alliance of  

Toledo & Vicinity, I am writing this letter to share with you and members of the Council to 

 clarify our unanimously consensus and concern of the proposed ordinance present at our 

 regular meeting by Councilwomen-at- large Adams on Monday, March 04, 2019.  We 

cannot  

support the ordinance in its current form, because we believe the ordinance lacks compatible 

vision in the areas of youth opportunities in mentoring and constructive coaching consistent 

with the mission and goals of National Alliance for Youth Sports. 

We suggest a public hearing for youth, parents and current coaches wishing to continue 

mentoring and coaching Toledo’s diverse youth populations. We will provide Toledo City  

Council and the Mayor’s office with a comprehensive report prepared by the IMA Civic 

Committee on these matters. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Le Roy A. Williams, Executive Secretary IMA 

Senior Pastor Search-lite Community Church 

   

  


